
 

  

From: Steve Sponseller  

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:02 PM 

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] No Fare Day 

  

Hi.  

  

If this motion is approved it would be a great way to enjoy the splash pad & park at gibbons 

Park. A free bus ride with the family! 

  

Thanks 

Steve  
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